
----- Forwarded message -----
From: Durga Devi <ddurga52@yahoo.com>
To: council@northerbnbeaches.nsw.gov.au <council@northerbnbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 10 December 2019, 01:04:31 pm AEDT
Subject: Mod2019/0547

Dear Council,
We are doing the food stall for the last 12 years with the Organic food markets 
Customers like to come very early for the fresh food before 8 am as soon as they get up on a Sunday Morning.

Start trading at 8.30 am is we loose about more 50 percent of the morning breakfast customers and they don't like 
we holding them till 8.30 am. Customers complain we are cruel to the customers .

Out customers are from 3 years to above, they need an early breakfast serving.

Please support in letting us to do the early morning trading. After all its our hard work dedicating our weekend 
bringing fresh food for the local people.

Thank you,
Durga

Sent: 11/12/2019 12:51:23 PM
Subject: Fw: Mod2019/0547


